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 6 November 2019 

  

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

I line up for 200 meters sprints.  I run 
as fast as a cheetah catching its prey.  
I slow down for the   corner, hoping 
to not slip over.  I hear Lily panting 
but then I find myself in first place 

and cannot hear Lily anymore.  Out 
the  corner of my eye I see everyone 
else far behind.  One last corner left. 
It was a long bend.  I hear everybody 

screaming 'Go Charlotte'. I get that 
good feeling in my body.   

By Charlotte 

We had a great day of athletics on Monday - thanks to Mrs Mullin for her excellent organisation! 
The weather was kind to us and the children were really enthusiastic and put in huge effort! 
Thanks to the parents etc who came along to support the children - those who helped with     
timing and measuring - greatly appreciated. 

Congratulations to the thirty students that have been selected to 
attend the Te Kawau Cluster event on Monday 11 November at 
the Massey track. 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 

It became my turn.  I was so nervous, I 
could hardly breathe.  I sprinted towards 

the high jump pole, I leaped into the air and 
made it over the pole. I fell down onto the 
comfortable mat that saved my fall.  'Yes!' I 

thought.  Relief and excitement rushed 
through me, as I got off the mat and 

walked to the back of the line.  One metre 
ten was next.  It came to my turn again and 
to my disappointment, I tried to make it, but 
it was just too high and I knocked over the 
pole.  Luckily, I got another shot. I ran up to 

the pole, leaped into the air, but sadly,    
didn't make it. Neither did my friend.   

By Lily 

Term Events 
 Friday 8 November -

Assembly 

 Monday 11 November -    

Te Kawau Athletics -                    

Massey Track 

 Wednesday - 13 November 

- School Photos 

 Thursday - 14 November - 

Manual 

 Thursday - 21 November - 

BoT Meeting Strategic 

planning 

 Friday - 22 November -   

Assembly 

 Thursday - 28 November - 

Manual 

 Thursday - 5 November - 

BoT Meeting 

 Friday - 6 November -     

Assembly  

 Friday - 6 November -

Hangi 

 Tuesday - 10 December - 

School Treat 

 Thursday - 12 December - 

Prizegiving - Glen Oroua 

Hall - 7pm 

 Friday - 13 December - 

School Finishes for 2019 - 

    12pm finish 

Reminders 

 Photo orders need to be in by Friday 8 November. 

 Calendars - all students are creating an art work 

for a calendar, diary or small cards.  These can be 

ordered in the attached envelope.  Teachers will 

send home a photo on Seesaw of their art work.  

Orders must be in by Wednesday 13 November. 

 Lunches - there are NO hotdogs for sale from now 

on - pizzas only. 

Friends of the School 

Jingo Tickets will be 

available at the school 

office for sale from this 

Friday.   

Tickets are $10.00 each. 

Containers for Lip Balm 
The Year 7 and 8s from Room 1 are on the lookout for 

suitable containers to fit lip balm in, that they are creating 
at Manual.  We need them by next week so getting them 

as soon as possible would be great.  Please contact the 
school if you have any.  

Thank you  
Corbyn and Joseph 

 

The door on our pump shed is falling apart 

- does anyone have a wooden door we 

could have (2m x 77cm) please? 

The door could be bigger we could trim it 

down. 

Thank you 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to all the children who took 

their animals and represented us at Championship Day last  

Saturday.  Glen Oroua students and animals were extremely 

well placed.  Points for the Craig Cup have yet to be counted. 


